
Winter Sports  
Spectators at Camden Hills Events 

 
Spectators will be permitted to attend Camden Hills sporting events whenever possible. 
 
Some opponent venues, opposing schools, or conference-based events may not permit visiting 
school fans, or any fans at all for that matter, at THEIR home contests. This is a local control 
issue that we must abide by. If Camden Hills spectators will not be permitted to attend events, 
that will be communicated ahead of time through the schools. 
 
Spectators will be required to wear masks at all times during all indoor activities – this 
includes venues outside of the high school campus, such as pools and rinks. 
 
Camden Hills is not currently limiting spectator capacity at events in the Camden Hills 
gymnasium; however, we reserve the right to modify this approach should the need arise. 
 
At events at MRC for Ice Hockey, our student/athletes will be given a certain number of tickets 
to distribute as they see fit.  Only people on the list may attend games, with everyone sitting on 
the bleachers (with the exception of a few people allowed in the balcony).  
 
At events at the YMCA for Swimming, we can allow 2 spectators for each home team swimmer.  
No visiting spectators at this time.   
 
Home and away spectators must sit in the designated bleacher/seating areas as identified in all 
the various venues.  Efforts to separate and distance from other household groups within the 
bleachers, to the extent possible, are appreciated. 
 
Whenever possible, we will stream as many events as we can.  We now have a camera in the 
gym that will live stream the games/meets on the NFHS Network - 
https://www.nfhsnetwork.com 
 

That link does require a subscription. 
 
Home Ice Hockey games will be live streamed and can be viewed at 
https://seasoncast.com/jammerhockey 
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